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Townsend, Erle

From: Marie Charest <rmwcharest@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 5:00 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I couldn’t be more against this proposal. Please do not force this on The State of Maine. 

 

If someone wants to purchase an EV, great go for it. Do not restrict my options. The 

infrastructure is not at all ready for this. What would have happened this past week with an EV 

and we’re days without power?? 

 

Make EV’s an option, not a mandate. 

 

Sincerely, 

Marie Charest 

151 Bearce Rd 

Winthrop, ME 04364 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


